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Please take the time to read carefully the following documents as we enter 
the “summer season”.  
 
1) Read the following reminders about using the RDPC Pickleball 
courts at Motorworks Field. Please click here . 
NOTE: The gate code is 2 and 4 together and then 1. The washroom code is 1875.The key is  
inside the lock box located at the outside door knob of the men’s washroom. 

Court captains/hosts are needed for programs to operate successfully. Please reach out to Bill 
Warmington or Kay Thul to volunteer or enquire regarding the duties. 

**Bookings using Court Reserve will be ready for May 13th** 

 
 
2) The public has been welcomed to access our courts (morning and evening sessions) up to and 
including May 12th for no charge. The drop in fee of $15.00 will come into effect May 

13th.  Please welcome and assist where possible.       
 

3)  As of May 1st there will not be any drop in courts at Bower Place. Court bookings will still 

be available for members only. Paying guests are welcome with member bookings.Ensure the door 
is closed/locked after entering.Check the Hold My Court schedule often for changes. 

 
4) MLP  is coming to Red Deer Pickleball!   (MLP) meet laugh play! 
We are hosting a team pickleball event for members only. This will be held on May 25th 
from 9:00am through to 5:00pm. 
We would have up to 40 teams with 6 players per team for a total of 240 members. 
There would be 4 divisions of 10 teams. Each division would have a round robin of 2 games 
x 9 teams. We would be using rally scoring as they do in the MLP League. 
Come and join the fun! Click here  to learn more. 

Enjoy the weeks ahead! ☔️🌦️😃 

Additional information will be coming out in the coming weeks. 
 
 

610 members! 
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